From: Adphillips [N

Sent: 10 July 2018 11:47

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application: 2018/3169/P - 16A Lyndhurst Gardens NW3 5NR

Dear Sirs,

RE: Planning Application: 2018/3169/P - 16A Lyndhurst Gardens NW3 5NR

| object to the above variation of condition application.

As | recall, at the public hearing, Vabel committed to making the above ground re-build similar to the
pre-existing red-brick bungalow. This was because 16A is in a conservation area of red-brick houses.

Blue bricks and marble facing are clearly not in keeping with this.

I would ask you to check back thoroughly through the Inspector’s ruling, the Section 106, the
planning consent and any other undertakings.

1 also recall that Vabel agreed not to use modern wooden gates (as in the original drawings) but iron
gates in keeping with the listed buildings along Lyndhurst Gardens.

Regards
Adrian Phillips



